
ASSOCIATION N EW S

MAY COURSES
EndNote Training Melbourne and 
on-demand
Course Dates 
Registrations Close 
Delivery 
Open to

Course Presenter 
PD Points

6 May 2011  
21 April 2011 
Face-to-face
Members, Non-members 
and Partner Associations 
Jenny Cameron 
6

Content: A one day workshop designed to help you to 
use EndNote and train and support EndNote users more 
effectively

web 2.0 why? what? How? Monitor and 
Enhance Information Access
Course Dates 
Registrations Close 
Delivery 
Open to

Course Presenter 
PD Points

1 6  May -  30 June 
2 May 2011  
Face-to-face
Members, Non-members and 
Partner Associations 
TAFE NSW Sydney Institute 
30

Content: With a focus on Web 2.0 -  monitor and enhance 
systems and services, evaluate and deliver new services

TELECONFERENCE
Disaster Preparedness
Course Date 
Registrations Close 
Delivery 
Open to

19 May 
12 May
Teleconference 
Preference given to 
ALIA members 
Sue McKerracher 
1

Content: Disaster preparedness within the LIS sector with 
a focus on ALIA Guide to Disaster Planning, Response and 
Recovery for Libraries

Course Presenter 
PD Points

ON DEMAND
Please check the ALIA Training web page for details of a 
range of on-demand courses that may be arranged for 
your workplace or area and for the 'anytime' course for 
individuals Writing to Selection Criteria.

For more course information and to register 
visit www.alia.org.au/education/pd/ 
pd.services/

ALIA AwARD wINNERS 
RECOGNISED AT ONLINE
Information Online in Sydney was the venue fo r  the 
presentation fo r  the latest ALIA Award presentations.

Amongst the recipients, as 
previously reported in inCite, 
Andrew Wells was welcomed 
as the newest Fellow of the 
Association. This award is given 
in recognition of an exceptionally 
high standard of proficiency in 
library and information science 
and in recognition of a Andrew's 

distinguished contribution to the field.
Two Letters of Recognition 

were also presented in Sydney.
The first of these was awarded to 
Sarah Garnett for her wonderful 
initiative, the Benjamin Andrew 
Footpath Library. This out-of-the- 
ordinary library service provides 
access to books for Sydney's 
homeless. Sarah will be a keynote 
speaker at the ALIA Library 
Technician's Conference in Perth 
this September, where she will 
talk about the creation of this 
much-loved service.

Rosemary McLauchlan also 
received a Letter of Recognition 
and ALIA's gratitude for her 
involvement in, and dedication 
to, the Information Online 
Committee.

Each year, ALIA offers study 
grants of up to $5000 to enable 
library professionals to undertake 
projects that would otherwise 
be outside their resources.
As reported in our December 
issue, Naomi Doessel received 
a 2 0 1 0  Study Grant for her 
project researching conference 

mentoring. Naomi was officially presented with her award 
at the Online event, along with 
Vivienne Conway, whose research 
into website accessibility was 
supported with the 2010 Twila 
Ann Janssen Her Research 
Award for Disability Services.
This research award encourages 
early library and information 
sector practitioners to investigate 
potential improvements in 
disability services.

David McInnes
ALIA Groups and Awards 
Coordinator
david.mcinnes@aLia.org.au

Award winner images from top:
Andrew WeUs, Sarah Garnett, Rosemary McLauchlan and Vivienne Conway. 
(Top three winners pictured with Graham Black, Board President)
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